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SPEAKER OF THE LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY 
 
 
Mr. Speaker: 
 
Your Standing Committee on Accountability and Oversight is pleased to 
provide Notice of Presentation of the Pre-Budget Consultation Report 
and commends it to the House. 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Menicoche, MLA 
Chairperson 



Notice of Presentation of the 
  Pre-Budget Consultation Report  October 12, 2005 
 
 
 

 
Standing Committee on  Page 1 of 1 
Accountability and Oversight  
 

 

NOTICE OF PRESENTATION OF THE 
PRE-BUDGET CONSULTATION REPORT 

 
 
The Standing Committee on Accountability and Oversight would like to report 
that we have now completed our pre-budget consultation process. 
 
The Committee received several written submissions and heard from over 100 
individuals at our public hearings in Fort Good Hope, Fort Simpson, Hay River, 
Inuvik, Lutsel K’e, Paulatuk, Trout Lake, Whatì and Yellowknife.  We would like to 
thank all the members of the public and organizations who provided their 
comments to us or who attended our meetings. 
 
The Committee wishes to advise this House that we will present our detailed 
report on the results of our pre-budget consultations on Monday, October 17, 
2005. 
 


